TOWN OF KIRKWOOD GRIEVANCE DAY

2019 Water & Sewer Benefit Unit Assessments

September 25, 2018

Present: Supervisor Gordon Kniffen

Councilman Robert Weingartner Councilman Lewis Grubham Councilwoman Linda Yonchuk Councilman William Diffendorf, Jr.

Also Present: Oliver Blaise III, Attorney

Gayle Diffendorf, Town Clerk

John A. Finch, Jr., Commissioner of Public Works

James Smith, Budget Officer

Supervisor Kniffen explained that every year the water and sewer units are reviewed to determine if there are any changes and if anyone wants to grieve a change they can come to this meeting to discuss it.

Supervisor Kniffen opened the hearing to comments, hearing none he ordered the hearing closed as 6:02 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Gayle M. Diffendorf Town Clerk